
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Summer Term Newsletter -  23rd  April  2021 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

The Summer term is in full flow and it is wonderful to have everybody back in 

school.  The playground has been resurfaced and now painted with sports courts 

and activities and the children have been enjoying the new markings. 

Technology news 

The school recently purchased a new class set of laptops with laptop trolley to 

help us improve our Computing curriculum.  We have just begun using these this 

week and the children have been very excited to use them in class.  All classes also 

recently received a new interactive whiteboard, these are not affected by bright 

sunlight and can be seen from all angles and no longer rely on a projector.   They 

are a noticeable improvement for all. 

September 2021 

I am pleased to tell you that Mrs Jenny McGhee-Wallace will be covering my role as 

Head of School while I am on maternity leave.  Mrs McGhee-Wallace is joining us 

from St Mary’s Catholic Primary school, who we work closely with as part of our 

Trust.  She has already visited the school and met some of the classes and is very 

much looking forward to working with our community.  

 

Mrs Lucille Martin 

Attendance: 97% -              Attendance target: 97% 

Our Gospel Values 

Courage                          

Creativity                                                                   

Forgiveness                                  

Generosity                    

Humility                          

Joy                                   

Perseverance            

Stewardship 

Executive Headteacher   

Mrs Clarke 

Head of School              

Mrs Martin 

SENCO                               

Mrs Silke-Cooper 

Our Classes 

Rainbows       Miss Aldous  

Mrs Iannelli                      

Mrs Abbott 

 Class 1       Mrs Thackeray 

Mrs Durston 

Class 2              Mrs Jones & 

Mrs Smith                         

Mrs Tella 

Class 3         Mrs Rafferty 

Mrs Dowsing 

Class 4            Ms Hughes  

Mrs Tooke 

Class 5      Mr Grimwood  

Ms Borley 

Class 6            Mr McGill  

Mrs Catalanotto           

   

 

TERM DATES 

    Summer Term  

12th April to 21st July 2021 

Half-Term 31st May to 4th June 2021 

Note: 19th and 20th July - Inset days 

 

Some upcoming dates: 

10th –14th May—PTA virtual balloon race 

12th May—St Pancras Feast Day 

Thursday 10th June—                                      

St Albans's transition meeting for Year 6 

children 
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The Year of St Joseph 

We pray to Saint Joseph. 
You inspire us to do the right 
thing in what we say and do. 
 
Help us to learn how to put the 
needs of others before our own 
and use our skills to do extraor-
dinary things. 
 
Through Christ our 
Lord. 

Amen. 



News from Year One 

This half term, Year One are reading ‘The Snail and the Whale’ as a focus for their English lessons.  
The children have been writing diary entries this week, imagining that they are the snail from the 
book. 

Here are some examples of their work: 

Amari-Rose - I saw the big mountains and I saw the monkeys climbing. 
 
Willow - After travelling for a day I saw the erupting volcano shooting out its lava. Black smoke was 
coming out. 
 
Albie - I was scared of the ginormous waves so I went down but there was sharks surrounding me. I 
was scared. 
 
Kacper - I saw a blasting volcano and sparkling sand and the blue sea. I could hear the sea crashing 
its waves. 
 
Laurie - The thundering waves scared me so the whale brought me down to the safety of the coral 
reef. It was all sparkling but there were sharks everywhere. I heard 
splashing.  
 
Faustas - I saw the crashing icebergs and the shiny icicles. The ice-
bergs were floating. 
 
 

Mrs Thackeray 

Gardening 
With the warmer weather, comes the ability to start gardening and growing projects with our children.  We 
have been very lucky to receive kind donations from both Morrisons and ASDA to support us with these pro-
jects.  The PTA also secured a donation of wood from Ridgeons which will enable raised flowerbeds to built 
which we hope to include in the EYFS area; our next area of focus for improvement.  Thank you to these   
local companies for supporting our school, it is greatly appreciated. 
 






